
Thursday, September 9, 2021 

RE: All-Way Stop at the Intersection of Williamson Road and Hambly Avenue 

To the Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council: 

Background: 

Residents have reached out to my office with concerns about road safety and speeding along 
Williamson Road and Hambly Avenue, specifically near Glen Ames Senior Public School. My 
office polled the homes near the intersection of Williamson Road and Hambly Avenue, and 70% 
of residents supported creating an all way stop at this intersection. To keep making our 
community safer for all, I recommend installing an all-way stop at this intersection. 

Recommendations: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council authorize all-way stop controls at the
intersection of Williamson Road and Hambly Avenue.
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